JOB NO. 41934.B9.01

UREBARN

ENGINEERING

June 2, 2020

Mark Orozco

Development Services, City of Corpus Christi
2406 Leopard Street, Suite 100

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Subject: Rancho Vista Subdivision Unit 18 (final plat) — Time Extension Request

Mr. Orozco:

The final plat of Rancho Vista Subdivision Unit 18, is coming up for expiration on June
4, 2020. Shifting developer priorities has temporary postponed the start of this subdivision, but
construction is anticipated to begin within the next six months We, Urban Engineering, on behalf
of Yorktown Oso Joint Venture, would like to request a time extension of six (6) months for the
above referenced project. We have included a $38.00 (No. 029473) for this request. Please feel
free to call if you have any questions or comments.

Thank you

Xavier Gatvan

(361)854-3101 2725 SWANTNER DR. ¢ CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78404 FAX (361)854-6001
www.urbaneng.com
TBPE Firm #145
TBPLS Firm #10032400



